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      Mainstreams fantastic programs are possible because of these funders

Stream Trailer at Kaleidoscope Children’s Festival
Mainstreams was honoured to be asked to join the Kimberley Kaleidoscope Children’s Festival this year.  Nothing 
beats seeing parents and kids or grandparents and kids getting off on how streams work.  Seeing a mom figure out 
how riparian vegetation affects erosion then explaining it to their two-year old is as good as it gets.  

The first session was guided by Katie and Brett from the 
East Kootenay Invasive Species Council and resulted in 
filling ten bags with Burdock and Knapweed.  

Mainstreams Water Science Program, began working in 
Spooner Park with Mt. Baker Geography and Outdoor 
Skills classes in 2010.  Students have enhanced the 
riparian by planting, mulching, guarding and caring for 
twenty-four permaculture tree and shrub guilds.

Monitoring Eimer’s LakeSpooner Park Riparian
This summer Cranbrook Society for Community Living  
began a summer-long project of pulling invasive plant 
species from the riparian zone in Spooner Park.  

Mainstreams has been working with Kimberely Nature 
Park Society for several years to monitor Eimer’s 
Lake.  This project dovetails nicely with the Wetland 
educational program we are designing with funds 
from B.C. Hydro’s Broad Impact Grant.


